
Karen Kim, Assistant Principal
Geneva Middle School North
1357 Viking Dr
Geneva, IL 60134

January 27, 2022

Mrs. Kim,

On January 27, 2022 the Geneva Middle School North PTO has given a check to Geneva Middle School
North in the amount of $10,660.05 to be used for

Artist visits - $1000
Author visits - $1750
Celebration Signs - $200
Leaders of Tomorrow/Stellar Students - $1500
Student assistance - $1500
Subscriptions -$3710.05
8" grade end of year events - $1000

It is with pride that the PTO is able to make this money available to the students at Geneva Middle
School North and with appreciation to Geneva Middle School North for handling the distribution of
these funds on our behalf.

Sincerely,

Lyndsay Gruetzmacher

GMSN PTO President

Chrissy Swanson

GMSN PTO Treasurer


